NCC Connection 6/05/25

Good morning, Church Family.

We hope that you're living in the joy of the Lord this week, and that the challenges of life aren't robbing
you of joy. Psalm 100:1,2 says, “Shout for joy to the LORD, all the earth. Worship the LORD with
gladness; come before him with joyful songs.”

Here are a few things going on this week:
Thank you for praying for VBS this week. It's a joy to see the body of Christ coming together to
proclaim the Gospel — each doing their part to bring glory to God.
Thank you for praying for High School Camp at Maranatha this week. See picture attached.
See the preaching schedule below.

One of the goals for 2025 from the annual meeting in January was
Men’s Ministry Focus. In the last several months:

Several meetings have been held to begin to fine tune the
mission of Men’s Ministry at NCC.

A survey has been created to get input from the men of NCC.
(See the link below to fill out an online form, or pick up a paper copy in the foyer.)
Men’s Ministry Survey:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSeknjG7X6bPax-oD14hKXKz5DuqZnDy9hP-
ta3gVFoltyUMSA/viewform

The Men’s Committee is discussing the topic of descipleship--what it is and where it best occures.
Thanks to all of the men who have given of their time and energy to Men’s Ministry. Please be in prayer
for these guys.

Blessings on your week!

Dustin, Dan S., Lonnie, and Dan J.

Preaching schedule to date:

June 8 Robert Hayden June 29 Gary Burruss
June 15 Dr. Kerry Dinkins (Crete, NE) July 6 Tom Rempel

June 22 Doug Cline (Shelton, NE) August 10 Tyce Jensen
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